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September 29, 2020 

Dear WCS Community, 

Since school began earlier this month, I have spoken with many parents about how remote learning is going, 

and the results are mixed. Many parents want their children back in school while many others still wantto 

keep them home, citing safety concerns. I also have been reminded daily how difficult remote learning is for 

parents and staff who are balancing work and childcare or those parents who simply have their children 

home a II the time. 

As we look ahead, I wanted to share some important information with you about our plans. 

First, many of our special education students, with specific support needs, have returned in-person this week 

on a limited basis. This has provided us the opportunity to test some our new COVID protocols for keeping 

students and staff safe, which will help our eventual return to in-person learning. In fact, we continue to 

evaluate options that would allow interested students to return in-person safely in small groups, but a 

time line has not yet been established. 

Second, we are expecting another shipment of laptop computers this week with distribution to follow very 

soon. To date, we have already distributed nearly 5,000 laptop computers to students and will distribute the 

next phase as they arrive in the district. 

Third, our careful restart of athletics and extracurricular activities has gone very well. On occasion, we have 

had to remind students and parents to wear their  masks and socially distance, but overall, everyone has 

been doing a very good job. 

Finally, we are all very much aware of how difficult remote learning is for many families, and while this 

pandemic has tested all of us in many ways, we remain committed to finding a way for students to be 

students again, in person, where they belong. 

For specific questions, please contact your child's teacher or school, and I will continue to update you. As 

always, please continue to stay safe and be healthy. 

Sincerely, 

Superintendent 
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